
From: Chris Carosa <ccarosa@chriscarosa.com> 
Date: Mon, Dec 5, 2022 at 12:12 PM 
Subject: Request to continue as Deputy Town Historian 
To: John Moffitt <jmoffitt@townofmendon.org> 
 
 

John: 

Consider this my formal request to continue for another term as Deputy Town Historian. 
Among the reasons for this is that only publicly appointed municipal historians (this 
includes deputy historians) have access to certain archival materials through the New 
York State library. For the next term, I plan to be following on my discussions with the 
Pomeroy Foundation regarding Roadside Historical markets (the window for our region 
opens up from January - February of next year). I will continue to work on developing 
video "minutes" regarding the research I've already done (and perhaps make a book out 
of it). Finally, and this is new, I plan to work with New York State and other 
municipalities on a regional (as opposed to Mendon-specific) project for the coming 
250th anniversary of birth of our nation. 

Let me know if you need more info. 

Thanks, 

Chris 

-- 

Christopher Carosa | Best-Selling Author, Whimsical Playwright, Keynote Speaker 
Award Winning Journalist, Nationally Ranked Mutual Fund Manager, and Hamburger Historian. 
585.733.4553 | ccarosa@ChrisCarosa.com 
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